ASSOCIATION

BOB JONES UNIVERSITY • GREENVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA 29614 • (803) 242-5100

September 27, 1995

Mr. Richard W. Merritt

Dear Rich:

A faculty member mentioned in passing that she understood you were planning to attend the Academy Class of '85 reunion. Before you go to the expense and trouble of travelling the long distance from California, I thought I should remind you that Mr. Berg informed you in 1987 that you were not eligible to visit the campus. This means that you would not be able to attend the reunion, since it is held on the campus.

We regret the situation is this way.

Yours truly,

Bud Bierman

Director of Alumni Affairs